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Update from Cove Bay & Kincorth Medical Centres – January 2021 
 
Changes at the Practice 
 
We were delighted to advise that despite the Covid-19 restrictions Dr Mary Duffy got married 
in October 2020 and is now known as Dr Mary Clark.  We would like to wish Dr Clark and 
her husband all the best for their future together.  
 
We are also pleased to advise that in February 2021, Dr Alasdair Jamieson will have been 
with the practice for 30 years.  This is a fantastic achievement and we are very grateful for all 
the hard work and commitment he has shown to the patients and the practice during this 
time – Thank you Dr Jamieson! 
 
Covid -19 Injections for patients who are 80 years and over 
 
We were delighted to see so many of our over 80 year old patients heeding to Professor 
Jason’s advice and attending the Kincorth Covid -19 injection clinic on Saturday 16th January 
2021. It was fantastic to see the efforts that friends and family made to help with this.  The 
greater the uptake of the vaccine the quicker we will get some normality back and the safer 
we will be. By getting the vaccine you are reducing the risk to you and your loved ones from 
Covid-19.  It is not a live virus and cannot give you coronavirus.  
 
The Covid-19 injection clinic at Cove for the over 80 year olds will be on Saturday 30th 
January.  Appointments will be organised by the NHS so please do not telephone the 
practice as this risks blocking our phone lines. 
 
eConsult 
 
From Monday 1st February, all patients who contact us will be asked to complete an 
eConsult form which can be accessed from our practice website. For patients who do not 
have internet access, our reception team will go through the form with you and submit it on 
your behalf.  For anything that is urgent you should still telephone the practice as normal.  
 
Vandalism 

Due to the volume of vandalism at the Cove & Kincorth practices we are delighted to advise 
that the NHS have upgraded and installed additional cameras around both practices.  We 
would encourage anyone who witnesses any vandalism to contact Police Scotland on 101.  
 
New Patient Registrations 
 
Due to coronavirus we have reduced the footfall into the practice but we are still happy to 
register new patients who live within our practice boundary.  To also reduce the amount of 
paper we handle we are encouraging new patients to complete the new patient registration 
form via our practice website – www.covebayandkincorthmedical.co.uk  

 

 


